
 

Trustee 
 
The Money and Mental Health Policy Institute is an independent charity, conducting research 
and developing practical policy solutions to break the devastating link between financial 
difficulty and mental health problems. Founded in 2016, in our first year we have established 
a reputation as a respected voice in policy debates and our work has received significant 
media attention. 
 
We are now looking to add to our volunteer Board of Trustees, chaired by Martin Lewis, 
appointing someone with a background in finance or accounting at a senior level. This is an 
exciting opportunity to help grow the impact and influence of an innovative, effective 
organisation, and make a real difference to the lives of millions of people living with, or at risk 
of, mental health problems. 
 
We are looking for someone able to help shape the finance and governance of this young 
organisation. Trustees meetings are held quarterly in central London, but Trustees may need 
to be available occasionally between meetings to provide support and challenge to the 
executive team. 
 
Applicants should have a real passion for all the issues on which the Institute works. 
 

Please email us at ​contact@moneyandmentalhealth.org.uk​ for further details before 
applying. 
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